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16th September 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
KS2 LUNCHTIME CHOIR 
 
I am very excited to let you know that I am going to be starting up a KS2 choir.  Rehearsals will take place on 
Tuesday lunchtimes (starting on Tuesday 27th September) and we hope to hold concerts and attend events 
throughout the year.   

If your child is interested, please complete and return the reply slip below no later than Thursday 22nd 
September.  

Many thanks,  
 
Miss E Cossins 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
KS2 LUNCHTIME CHOIR 
 
Name of child: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  Class: ………………………. 
 
 My child would love to join the KS2 choir on Tuesday lunchtimes 

  
Signed: ......................................................................................................................  Date: ....................................... 


